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Resource for Ambulance Transportation 

 

The Department has developed a resource for Ambulance Providers and the Healthcare Facilities they 

work with to clarify when ambulance transportation is arranged through the member’s broker and when 

transportation is not. Please refer to the NH Medicaid Ambulance Reference Guide.  

 

The Department will be offering a thirty minute Q&A session to answer any remaining questions that 

providers may have in regards to coordination of transportation for a member requiring an ambulance. 

This session will be held Wednesday, 8/17, at 1:30 PM. 

 

To RSVP for the session and receive the link to join, or to submit questions on the resource guide, please 

contact Jordan McCormick at Jordan.M.Mccormick@dhhs.nh.gov.  

 

This resource will be included in the next iteration of the Ambulance Provider Manual as an appendix for 

future reference. Until then, it will be posted on the billing manual page of the MMIS. 

 

Thank you, 

NH Medicaid Provider Relations 
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